
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

         

 

 

Head Teacher: Lucy Rodgers Deputy Headteachers:  
Emma Hurn and Sarah Robertson 

Clovelly Avenue, Colindale, London NW9 6DT 
Email: office@colindale.barnetmail.net 

 

Tel: 020 8205 8706    Fax: 020 8200 9859                                                                                 
Web: www.colindale.barnet.sch.uk 

 

January 4th 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Blended Home Learning January 2021 

Attached is a copy of the Blended Home Learning plan for all Colindale Primary School children from Nursery to Year 

6. The plan covers the 5th to 15th January. If the school remains closed beyond this date, we will send out another 

plan.  

 

In order to help your children work at home and achieve their best, please make sure they have a space to work in 

and support from you when needed. We hope that they will be able to do the independent tasks by themselves, but 

this will not be the case for every child. Your child will need a laptop, paper and pencils/pens. We have some packs 

of stationary in school available for collection from 1pm today should you need them. 

 

Paper copies of the daily lessons will be available for collection from the school from 1pm today for those who want 

them and those who have no or limited access to the internet. As the teachers will be holding on-line interactive and 

recorded lessons through their class Team, it would be helpful for children to have some internet access so they can 

access these lessons with their teachers.  

 

To start with every child from Years 1 to 6 will have 2 three-day home learning packs to work through. One gives 

English and Maths lesson for each day, and the other contains a science, an art and a PE lesson. We suggest you 

follow the plan carefully and your children do some maths and English every day, with another subject to follow – 

Science, Art or PE.   

 

Tomorrow (Tuesday 5th January) there will be a video message on Teams from every class teacher for your child. 

After the first three days following the home learning pack, the interactive and recorded lessons will start – see the 

attached plan for details.  

 

For Nursery and Reception children lessons will all be on Tapestry. 

 

If you have any questions, please send an email your Year Group email address, contact the teachers’ through their 

class Team or email the school office. 

 

I wish you well and happy learning! 

 

Lucy Rodgers, Headteacher 
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